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DATE: 25 JULY 2023 

 
 

MEMO: ADDITIONAL FREQUENCIES TO DAR IN AUGUST 
 
Dear Valued Partner, 
 
Kindly note that KQ that will have additional frequencies to DAR for the month of Aug. KQ484/5 will operate 
4 times weekly from 2 times weekly with the additional flights on D1 and D4. 
 
The new frequencies offer more options via NBO. Morning arrivals such as 
ACC/AMS/CDG/JFK/BOM/DXB/JNB. Evening/Night departures such HRE/JFK/DXB/ADD/BOM/ACC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding in this regard. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
Kenya Airways Commercial 
South Africa 


